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Andrea Gyger

From: Nat Weeks 

Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 7:03 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Voting

Greetings, 

Please don’t permit voting over the internet because of the potential for too much fraud.  A solid paper ballot which can 

be recounted and comes with a signature is fair. 

Many thanks, 

Nat 




